
 
 

 
 

 
Team Leader Information 

 
Thank you for participating in our 2024 Fall Day of Caring. This day would not be possible without 
you and your team of volunteers. We have some information to share with you about the day. 

 
• All volunteers must sign our Day of Caring Volunteer waiver, feel free to make as many 

copies as you need.  *Anyone under the age of 18, must have a parent/guardian signature on the 
form. 

 
• If you have extra rakes, pruners, paper towels, window cleaner, paint brushes, people, etc. that 

you would be willing to bring that would be great!  The extra items may help your projects run 
smoother and allow you to complete them quicker.  

 
• REMINDER:  Teams that have raking or pruning projects will need to bag and take the 

leaves/debris to the project recipient’s regular pick-up area.  We do not have a volunteer team 
disposing of debris; it is the homeowner’s responsibility.   

 
• Remind homeowners not to add extra projects (unless you want to do them) because you need 

to move to your next project in a timely manner.   
 
• Please exercise caution. We do not want volunteers climbing tall extension ladders or 

performing tasks you are not comfortable performing or you feel needs to be done by a 
professional.   

 
• If you finish with all your projects early, please call Sandra at 507-217-7780 so I can send you 

to help teams who may have fallen behind. 
 
• If your team has fallen behind, please call Sandra at 507-217-7780 so I can send help. 
 
• Please contact your project recipient if you are running late.  Most of them are anxiously 

awaiting your arrival.  
 

If you have any questions about a project, please call or email at Sandra@unitedwaybrowncountyarea.org  
 
THANK YOU, once again, and have fun! 
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